Mr. Al Morgan c/o Home Hotel Dauphin 67th Street and Broadway New York, New York Dear Mr. Morgan: At the request of Miss McNamara I am sending you under separate cover a copy of Nell Dorr's "Mother and 'hild", a reprint from the Fairfield County Fair, and a list of comments made by recipients of the book. I am also enclosing clippings from the March issue of Photography magezine. The Dorr Foundation, a non-profit educational organization, to which Mrs. Dorr has given all rights to the book, is interested in developing as widespread circulation as possible because of the universal message the book offers. It is the hope of the Foundation that your progrem would either be interested in reviewing the book or interviewing Mrs. Dorr whom, I am sure you would find a warm, sincere, and vital personality. Four of Mrs. Dorr's pictures are being shown in the Edward Steichen exhibit "The Family of Man" now at the Museum of Modern Art. I am enclosing a New York Times preview of the exhibit in which one of Mrs. Dorr's pictures appears. Baby Talk, a publication for expectant mothers, is reviewing "Mother and Child" in their April issue. I should be more than happy to meet with you any time for a further discussion of the possibilities of incorporating these ideas into your program. Sincerely yours, Kenneth Leedom encls.